
 

 

 

 

Kenneth Croston 

 

I am the Diocesan governor from St Thomas’ church. I was appointed as a 

school governor about seven years ago during my time as church warden, a 

post I occupied for twelve years from 1998 to 2011 which entailed maintaining 

the wellbeing of the building and congregation and I am still a deputy warden. 

First attending St Thomas’ in the early eighties when my children attended this 

school, it has been a large part of my life ever since.  I am also playing a small 

part in the church’s 250 anniversary celebrations this year. Retiring early from 

a career on the railways in 2005, I still have an interest in that form of 

transport and have a model railway. I like travelling and, along with my wife, 

attending to our garden. I feel honoured to be part of this school and serve as 

your Health and Safety Governor. 


